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Upcoming work at Wollstonecraft 
Station between 15 July and 22 
August  

Platform improvements  
July 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Cammeraygal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

On behalf of Sydney Trains, we will be 
carrying out some work to further 
improve accessibility and customer 
journeys at Wollstonecraft Station.  
 

What work are we doing?  
Work involves raising the last 20 metres of 
Platform 2 to provide improved accessibility for 
passengers when getting on and off the train. 

Work includes: 

• concrete cutting on Platform 2  

• installing piping and electrical cables 

• replacing sections of the existing platform 

• installing tactile ground surface indicators and 
platform painting. 

 
When and where we’ll be working 
For the safety of passengers and our team, most of 
our work will take place at night or over weekends 
during scheduled track maintenance, when the 
station is closed and the trains are not operating. 

A full list of dates and times is outlined in the table 
over the page. 

We will notify nearby residents and businesses in 
advance, if we need to work at any other times. 

         

                                                                                                       

What will this mean for you? 
We will use various equipment, including 
excavators, drills, concrete saws, generators, 
concrete vibrator machines, trucks, concrete 
pumps as well as powered and manual tools. 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles 
• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Our work will not impact the train service 
timetable and the station will remain open to 
passengers except on the scheduled 
maintenance weekend Friday 26 to Monday 29 
July. 
Any residents directly impacted by noisy work 
will be individually contacted via letter prior to 
the activity starting. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 
This includes: 

• fencing the area for safety and security 
• reducing our noise as much as possible and by 

turning off equipment when not in use 
• targeting lighting to minimise light spill. 
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Our team will be working: 

Dates Work times Working hours 

Monday 15 and Tuesday 16 July 10pm - 4am Night  

Monday 22 - Friday 26 July 7am - 6pm Day 

Friday 26 - Monday 29 July Friday 11pm - Monday 12am 24-hour work over scheduled 
track maintenance closure 

Wednesday 31 July and Thursday 1 August 12am - 4am  Night 

Wednesday 21 and Thursday 22 August 12am - 4am Night 
 

Location of work area 

 
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW  
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